
(To Dr. Irving P. Lyon, Buffalo) 
( Typewri t ing) 

l v· . Franklin St. , Baltimore. 
Sept. 16th, 1898. 

Dear Dr, Lyon: 

Let me know vJhen you are going to BuffiHo, and I will send you 
letters to Stockton and Park and to several of my friends. I asked far you 
there the other ~ay, thinking perhaps you had already gone. I think your pros-
pects there should be very good. It is a large and gr-owing city, and the 
recent fusion of the two schools vnll be particularly advantageous for the pro­
fession. 

Sincerely yours, 

V'/ffi Os ler 


